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March 19, 2009 
 
DeShawn Lakisha Taylor M.D. 
1701 S. Atlantic Blvd.  
Unit K  
Alhambra, CA 91803 
 
Dear Dr. Taylor: 
 
This will acknowledge receipt of your application for MD License in the State of Arizona. 
 
I have reviewed your application and determined that the following items are still outstanding. 
To complete the processing of your application, the following documentation is still required. 
 
          •    Medical College Certification from: 
 
          •    Postgraduate Training Verification from: 
               •    a.  USC MEDICAL CENTER for the period of 07/01/2005 to 06/30/2007 
 
          •    Exam Scores: 
 
          •    Hospital Affiliation Verfication from: 
               •    a.  King Drew Medical Center 
               •    b.  LAC USC Womens and Childrens Hospital 
 
          •    Medical Employment Verfication from: 
 
Please be advised that final action cannot be taken until the required information is in your 
application file.  It is your responsibility to ensure that the Board receives all documentation. 
 
Futher, please be advised that if your application is not fully complete within one year 
from this date, including participation in written SPEX/USMLE Examination (if 
applicable), your application is deemed withdrawn. 
 
Should your application be approved, you will be notified of the initial licensing fee due 
for issuance of your license.  
If you have any questions, please contact Linda Scorzo at linda.scorzo@azmd.gov or .   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Suzann Grabe 
Licensing Office Manager 
 

http://www.azmd.gov/
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August 12, 2013 
 
 
 
RE:  NOTICE OF DEFICIENCY DISPENSING RENEWAL 
 
Dear Dr. Taylor, 
 
Please be advised that the Arizona Medical Board has received your application for a 
dispensing registration for fiscal year 2013-2014.  Unfortunately, your renewal application is not 
administratively complete and we cannot issue your registration until the following items have 
been included and/or appropriately completed: 
 
Need current DEA card for the following location: 
 
1526 W Glendale Ave, Ste 109 
Phoenix, AZ 85021 
 
 
Please remedy one or all of the above stated deficiencies and return all of the required 
information to the Board at an address listed above.    
 
In accordance to 11 A.A.R 2944, you have 30 days from the date listed above to provide proper 
documentation.  At that time if no documentation is provided and should you desire to pursue 
dispensing licensure in Arizona; a new licensure application must be filed with the Arizona 
Medical Board.  In addition, all fees are forfeited.   
 
If you have questions, please feel free to contact the Arizona Medical Board Licensing 
Department with the contact information above.  
  
 
Sincerely 
 
Arizona Medical Board 

http://www.azmd.gov/
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